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Disclaimer 

 

The papers submitted by NGOs, and the views expressed therein, are being distributed solely in 

accordance with Rule 36(5) of the Commission’s Rules of Procedure and do not imply 

endorsement of such views by the Commission or members of the Commission. 
 

 Earth Island is pleased to attend this meeting of the Western and Central Pacific Tuna 

Commission. 

 Our organization is responsible for developing and verifying Dolphin Safe tuna around the world.  

This Commission has a major role to play in maintaining viable tuna stocks while protecting species 

including dolphins and whales by promoting Dolphin Safe fishing practices. 

 We are pleased that this Commission has adopted closures to protect tuna stocks in the Western 

and Central Pacific.  These closures should be long enough to provide significant, scientifically-based 

protection to all tuna stocks. 

 Furthermore, we believe that time and/or area closures can provide a means to reduce bycatch of 

non-target species, such as sharks, billfish, sea turtles and other species, while allowing fishermen to 

continue to harvest tuna at sustainable levels.  We encourage the Commission to take steps to experiment 

with such closures to ensure protection for the ocean ecosystem. 

 For further information on Earth Island’s international Dolphin Safe tuna monitoring program, 

please contact me. 

Mark Berman, Associate Director 

International Marine Mammal Project 

Earth Island Institute, Berkeley 

Telephone: (510) 859-9146 

e-mail berman@earthisland.org  

http://www.DolphinSafeTuna.com 
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